

AECEIVED

SGC/ITL

Комисия за регулиране на съобщенията

Изх. № 12 - 02 - 143

Дата: 15 05 15

TU COMMUNICATIONS

Z MAI 2015

MR. HOULIN ZHAO
SECRETARY-GENERAL
INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION

DEAR MR. ZHAO,

I am deeply honored, belonging to the big family of the International Telecommunication Union, to extend my sincere greetings and best wishes on the occasion of 17th May – the World Telecommunication and Information Society Day marking the 150th anniversary of the ITU.

In the long history since its establishment as the International Telegraph Union, the organization has been actively working to ensure equitable access to information and communication services for all citizens on a global scale.

In the context of the 2015 theme "Telecommunication/ICTs: Drivers of Innovation" I would like to emphasize the significant contribution of the ITU to bridging the digital divide, developing economy and building an inclusive information society.

While reiterating my congratulations, I would like to express my confidence that you will continue to successfully lead the Union and will contribute to strengthening its position as a leading organization in today's digital world.

Yours sincerely,

Veselin Bozhkov, PhD

Chairman

Communications Regulation Commission